ROBERT E. WILLIS ELEMENTARY SAC MEETING

October 28, 2013

Present:
Kristan Schwab, Bill Stenger, Lisa-Marie Albano, Jillanne Conelias, 


Terri Rampinelli, Christine Bradford, Jill Fallon, Denise Herrera, 

Tricia Eckstrom, Chris Robertson
Call to order—The meeting was called to order at 6:10 pm by Kristan Schwab.
Old Business—The September 30, 2013 SAC meeting minutes were distributed for review.  A clarification to the safety committee language was noted.  Motion by Christine Bradford, seconded by Jillanne Conelias to approve minutes reflecting this correction.  Motion passed unanimously.

· Safety—Mr. Stenger reported that he has not received any information on the fence installation.
· Parental Concern—In a follow-up to last month’s meeting regarding the concern about lunch time, Mr. Stenger has monitored the lunch room and has spoken to the teacher who’s  class was in question and she has implemented a fair and equitable plan.

· Staffing—Mr. Stenger announced that Tawnya Mathis has joined the Willis staff as the new guidance counselor.  Mrs. Mathis was previously at Kinnan Elementary.  Willis is still short 3.5 aides and the district allocation has not been made yet.
· Charter Schools—Mr. Stenger reported that he has not received any additional information regarding charter schools since last month’s meeting.  Mrs. Herrera spoke on her experience of teaching at a charter school in Michigan.
New Business—Jillanne inquired about the last day of school being on a Monday.  She also stated that she had been approached about the possibility of the Halloween parade being held outside this year.
Kristan Schwab reported to the committee about the vehicle drop-off line at McNeal Elementary.

Next SAC Meeting—will be November 18, 2013 at 6:00 p.m. 
Adjournment—Motion to adjourn by Kristan Schwab, seconded by Tricia Eckstrom.  Motion passed unanimously. Meeting  adjouned at 6:55 pm.
Respectfully submitted,

Terri Rampinelli, Secretary
